
 
 

 

Thanks to the citizens of our community, who approved the Half-Cent for Schools, 
major facilities improvements are coming to all Alachua County Public Schools!  
 

Here’s what’s planned for Fort Clarke Middle School, including the dates that design 
work will start for each project: 
 

2022: Replacement of roof for Building 3 (music) 
 Replacement of flooring in Building 1 

(classrooms/dining/kitchen/media/administration) 
 

2029: Construction of 12 new classrooms 
Construction of new kitchen/dining/multi-purpose building 
Renovation/modernization of 38 existing classrooms 
Renovation/modernization of media center 

  

Ongoing: Safety and security improvements 
 

To see what’s planned at all Alachua County Public Schools 
and to keep up with the progress of the projects, visit the 
ACPS Facilities Update Story Map at https://bit.ly/2YhdoTr 
 

Thank you, Alachua County, for your investment  
in our community’s schools! 
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